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Next Board Meeting               JUNE 20  7:00p   GAL members welcome     

 

              
“Art is not what you see, but what you make others see.” 

              - Edgar Degas 

 

Summer is the time you have many chances to make others see your vision as an artist.   

 

SAF is Sat/Sun July 30-31, 11-5 at Lyon School.  Show others what you do by exhibiting in 

the Glenview’s Own Tent. Members who are not exhibiting artists can show one piece of 

art, no larger than 36” any dimension, including the frame.  GVO tent will be judged for 

prizes by the SAF judges.  Drop off work on Sat at 10a and pick up at 4p Sun. 

 

The All Members’ Show is during the Summer quarter.  All members can bring one piece 

of art to the Book Market on Tues. July 5th at 11:30a when we will hang the Exhibit.  There 

will be a reception on Fri, July tbd either15 OR 22 from 6-8p.   Please bring a plated 

appetizer or dessert type dish.  GAL will provide drinks.  Work will be on display until Mon, 

Oct 3rd when you need to pick up yours at 11a.  ** Be aware that street and sidewalk 

construction is underway throughout The Glen! 

 

Nature in Glenview Art Competition deadline has been extended to June 15th.  Now that 

the weather is sort of cooperative, get out and take some photos and send us your entry.  

Mail applications to GAL, PO Box 463, Glenview, 60025 with a photo of your work, or email 

your photo glenviewartleague@att.net.  Selected works will be exhibited at SAF and judged 

for prizes.  Aug 1-Sept. 15, work will be exhibited at the Glenview Park Center and then the 

Glenview Library Sept 15-Nov 15, so this is a great opportunity to make others see the 

beautiful natural resources in Glenview. Artists must be available to take down and 

pick up their work at each location. 

 

NEWSFLASH…2 GAL MEMBERS  MAY SHARE A TENT BUT MUST HAVE THEIR 

OWN TENT AND DISPLAY. TOTAL COST IS $125. SEND APP/FEES TODAY. 

 

(COLUMN CON’D) 
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(con’d) 

Help make others see GAL’s 

contribution to the community 

During SAF July 30-31 

we need:  

1. Donations to Silent Auction.  

Please ask your favorite 

merchants to consider a tax-

deductible donation.  SA 

funds the YAF and the 

Scholarship programs. 

 

2. a couple of extra tents.  If 

you have a tent you can lend 

or donate let us know, 

preferably one with sides.  

Please pass the word to 

anyone who may be retiring 

from participating in 

summer art fairs.  As a 

501c3 organization, any 

donations are tax-

deductible. 

 

3. Volunteers to hang the GVO 

tent and the Art     

 

4. Competition tent from 9-11, 

Sat July 30 

                                              

 

5. Volunteers to oversee the 

hospitality area. 

 

6. Volunteers all weekend.  

Sign up for 2 hours or as long 

as you like. Various 

activities need help 

depending on your interests 

and abilities - Silent Auction, 

Info booth, welcome 

visitors, monitor GVO and 

Art Competition tents, etc. 

 

 

         MEMBER NEWS 

Congratulations to Carol 

Reagan who is being 

honored as a Super Senior on 

May 25 for her long-standing 

service to the Glenview Art 

League! 

 

Bob Sagan has a one man 

show running thru May 31st at 

the Northbrook Community 

Gallery at the YMCA on Techny 

Rd/Pfingsten. The artist 

reception is May 27   5- 7p 

 

Sandy Sheagren has a solo 

exhibit at JourneyCare 

 in  Glenview  June 6-July 5. 

 

Barbara Zabroske follows 

Sandy with a solo show  July 5 -

Aug 5.  JourneyCare is located 

at 2050 Claire Ct in Glenview. 

     

Kay Thomas was chosen as 

Faculty Honoree at the Annual 

Gala of the Art   Highland Park 

on May 5. 

 

Elaine Tejcik was awarded 

“Best of Contest” for her photo 

taken at Antelope Canyon, AZ 

and it will appear on the cover of  

The May Czechoslovak Society 

of America Journal.  

     SAVE THE DATES 
            ALL DEMOS 

HELD AT THE  
PARK CENTER  

2400 CHESTNUT, GLENVIEW, IL  

 
JUNE 15 extended DEADLINE 
for “Nature in Glenview Art 
Competition”  Details: 
www.glenviewartleague.org 
 
JUNE 20 Board Meeting 7p 
1920 Waukegan Rd, GV #204 
 
JULY 5  2016 EXHIBITS 
CHANGEOVER WEEK & 
hanging of All Members’ Show 
 
JULY 15 OR 22 ALL MEMBERS’ 
SHOW RECEPTION 6-8 p at the 
BookMarket in the Glen. All 
GAL members invited to hang 
one piece of their art which will 
hang until Oct 3. Reception is 
free and open to the public. 
 

JULY 30/31   63rd Annual 
Summer Outdoor Art Fair.  
WE NEED VOLUNTEERS 
FOR BOTH DAYS. CAN 
YOU HELP?  CONTACT 
KITTIE AT 
kittieyohe@gmail.com 
 
SEPT  6   DEMO Les Scott 
Scratchboard  room 204 
 
OCT  3  EXHIBITS 
CHANGEOVER WEEK for 4th 
quarter.  Contact your gallery 
manager if you have questions. 
 
OCT 4    ANNUAL MEETING & 
DEMO  tbd 
 
NOV 1  DEMO ybd 
 

DEC tbd Annual Potluck/Share 

Robt Sherman 2016 
Scholarship Winner Ik-Jong 
Choi receives his award at 

GAL Office 5/16/16 

http://www.glenviewartleague.org/
mailto:kittieyohe@gmail.com

